COVID-19 Update
Today is Thursday, December 29, 2022,

The Shackelford County Health Clinic and the ResourceCare Community Health Center tested
patients for COVID-19 last week. Both testing locations combined for 16 positive test results of
the 29 tests administered last week, December 19 thru December 23. The previous week
recorded 3 positive test result for the 12 persons tested.

On Thursday December 1, 2022, the Texas Department of State Health Services announced the
reduction of the reporting of hospitalization data by service areas to Wednesdays of each week.
The data for Trauma Service Area “D” from the DSHS website is 6 days old and is of less value
because it does not reflect the up-to-date hospitalization in and around the Abilene area.

The Shackelford County Health Clinic 325-762-3661 and the ResourceCare Community Health
Center 325-762-2447 have doses of the Moderna COVID-19 Vaccine.

Please call if you are interested in obtaining the vaccine.
Please take all the commonsense measures and precautions you can.
Thank you to the Health Care Professionals for all that they do for us and for providing this

information.
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